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Dear Mr Hiwa Azeez:

Thank you for reviewing the above manuscript, entitled "Assessment of annual effective dose from radionuclides in paint
material using High Purity Germanium detector" for International Journal of Environmental Analytical Chemistry.

We greatly appreciate the voluntary contribution that each reviewer gives to the Journal.  We hope that we may continue
to seek your assistance with the refereeing process for International Journal of Environmental Analytical Chemistry, and
hope also to receive your own research papers that are appropriate to our aims and scope.

We would be interested to hear your experience of reviewing for us today, please click the following link to complete a
short survey: https://survey.alchemer.eu/s3/90329429/Taylor-Francis-peer-review-survey?ac=GEAC

Sincerely,
Dr Pilloton
Editor in Chief, International Journal of Environmental Analytical Chemistry
roberto.pilloton@cnr.it, roberto.pilloton@cnr.it
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